
VACATION HOUSE CHECK  
As a service to our citizens, the Auburn Hills Police Department offers free vacation 
house checks, for citizen’s who are living in single family homes or duplexes.  

Officers will perform an inspection of your property while you are away on vacation. It 
includes a perimeter check, physical and/or visual check of all doors and windows, 
verification of vehicles left on the property, and verification of any people found on the 
property.  A log is kept of what activity was conducted on your property while you are 
away.  

This service helps to deter potential burglars and provides for additional security while 
your house is unoccupied.  If, by chance, a burglary occurs at your residence while 
you’re away, the individual that you specify as your emergency contact will be notified.  

If the property is under construction, unoccupied or listed for sale you may request Extra 
Patrol. Extra patrol means a patrol unit will attempt to drive by your home and visually 
check your home during your absence, as police coverage allows.  

Contact the police department at 248-370-9444 to request to be placed on the 
Vacation House check. 

 

 


